
TESTIMONY OF ALBERT SHERMAN, CHIEF CLT, NYC COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGY 

BEFORE THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 

 

October 16, 2017 

 

My name is Albert Sherman and I am the PSC’s Chapter Chair for all adjunct and full time CLT’s at CUNY.  

I would like to bring to your attention what the budget cuts have done to our Adjunct CLT staff.  They 

are now getting less hours with no health insurance and some had to be let go.  The colleges need the 

support to run these programs.  Adjunct CLTs are the lowest paid and the most overworked staff.  Please 

don’t give up on us.  I am urging you to push the Governor to sign the MOE (Maintenance of Effort).  We 

must invest in CUNY and not let it die. 

 

Thank you for your time regarding this very urgent matter. 


